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The wind blows where it wishes, 

and you hear its sound, but you do 

not know where it comes from or 

where it goes.  So it is with 

everyone who is born of the Spirit.  

John 3:8  

GATHERING SCHEDULE   

Board Meeting      6:00 P.M. 

Fellowship             6:30 P.M. 

Worship                 7:30 P.M.      

 

Aug 19
th

         UMC - Beeville 

 

Sept 16
th

         Brush Country 

George West             

 

Oct 21
st
 First Baptist - 

Beeville 

 

Nov 18
th

 UMC – 

Karnes City                

Grace and peace in the name of 
our Lord Jesus Christ.   
“Don’t forget to do good and to 
share with those in need. Those 
are the sacrifices that are 
pleasing to God” Hebrews 13:16 

 
It’s hard for me to imagine a 
gathering of the body of Christ 
that “forgets” to do good, 
because doing good is so central 
to the way that we live out our 
faith. John Wesley tells us 
something about how prevalent 
this should be in our lives as he 
says, “Do all the good you can, 
in all the ways you can, to all 
the souls you can, in every place 
you can, at all the times you 
can, with all the zeal you can, as 
long as ever you can.”  

All of the details of agape love 
that are evident throughout the 
walk are reminders of this 
overwhelming collective doing 
good. The ways that pilgrims are 
surrounded in prayer, nourished 
in body and soul, and reminded 
of hope, joy and peace are all a 
part of the doing good that we 
do. 
As we get into the final 
stretches of the women’s walk, 
look for those promptings of the 
Holy Spirit that are invitations 
to doing good. Ask a friend to 
join you back to back on the 
prayer vigil.                                
See Adrienne Page 2 

Adrienne Zermeno 

Community      

Spiritual       

Director 

      It’s Finally Here 

It is Time 

Psalm 5 1-7 

Listen to my words, LORD, 
    consider my lament. 
2 Hear my cry for help, 
    my King and my God, 
    for to you I pray. 
3 In the morning, LORD, you 

hear my voice; 

    in the morning I lay my 

requests before you 

    and wait expectantly. 
4 For you are not a God who is 

pleased with wickedness; 

    with you, evil people are 

not welcome. 
5 The arrogant cannot stand 

    in your presence. 

You hate all who do wrong; 
6     you destroy those who tell 

lies. 

The bloodthirsty and 

deceitful 

    you, LORD, detest. 

7 But I, by your great love, 

    can come into your house; 

in reverence I bow down 

    toward your holy temple. 

 

See Danny Page 2 

 

 Danny Denson 

Community 

Lay Director 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

If you will give a  

Fourth Day Talk 

at a gathering,  

 Contact: Danny Denson 

danny@densonlls.com 

830-299-9661 

 

 

Adrienne continued from page 1 

 

 Find a need still on the agape list. Share your witness of what the walk meant to you with a friend or coworker. 
Come to gathering Thursday August 19, and help pray over the team. 
Every day we are given the opportunity to spread good into the world. The good that you do might just be the spark 
of light that someone needs in their darkness. 
 

Do not be dismayed by the brokenness of the world. 
All things break. And all things can be mended. 
Not with time, as they say, but with intention. 
So go. Love intentionally, extravagantly, unconditionally. 
The broken world waits for the light that is you.  
L.R. Knost 

Christ is counting on you!  
De Colores!   
Pastor Adrienne 
Windmill Emmaus Spiritual Director 

Danny continued from page 

 

I have wondered what David would say if he were alive today. What would his reaction be to all of the evil that exists in today’s world? 
What would he say to those “Christians” who justify terminating a baby? To those “Christians” who empower those who take what they 
want rather than work for it? To those “Christians” who judge people by the color of their skin? To those “Christians” who believe that the 
Bible is outdated and needs to be rewritten.  

Far too many in our society have turned away from God. Far too many believe that sin does not matter. That they can live and do what 
ever they want. They understand that God does love them but they forget that God does not love their sins. It is time for us to step up and 
remind the world of God’s Word. We serve a loving and forgiving God. It is time for the world to know that the way for us to heal is to 
repent and sin no more.  

Please take a minute to pray for those that you know who do not live according to God’s Word. Pray for the leaders of our country who 
place sin first and God last. Please pray for each other to help us be that conduit of love, truth, and honesty for all to see.  

 
God Bless and De Colores!!!   
Danny 
 

Prayer Requests 

 

Walk #71                   Pilgrims   Walk #72
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Chris Carter            

Lay Director              

Walk # 72            

April   2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Greetings Windmill Emmaus Community,  

Well, this summer has come and gone and the school year is upon us.  I am looking 
forward to August 15th for team selection for Walk #72!!!  I do want to thank all of you who 
have applied to work the walk.  I do realize this is a commitment and I do appreciate y’all 
taking the time to minister to others.  We do have enough men and women to fill the 
inside and outside teams.  I will contact you as soon as possible to let y’all know who is on 
the team and when and where the meetings will be. 

 
I am happy to report that we picked up another pilgrim this past month.  The total is now 4 
pilgrims.  We are 1/9th the way there for a full walk.  By my calculations, we are about 9 
months away, so we need about 4 pilgrims per month to reach our goal.  Remember, we 
need to ask our friends about going.  Sometimes it takes a few years for someone to go 
and others jump in the first time.  All we have to do is ask.  

The scripture/theme for Walk #72 is taken from Ephesians 6,11—Put on the full armor of 
God, so that you can take your stand against the devil’s schemes.       

 
Please feel free to contact me 210-286-5345, chriscarter72@hotmail.com or for mailing 
info, Chris Carter 1088 FM 99, Karnes City, TX 78118.   See y’all at the August gathering in 
Beeville!!! 

De Colores!   

Chris Carter 
 

 

Susan Warner            

Lay Director              

Walk # 71            

October   2021 

 

 

Greetings Emmaus Brothers and Sisters:  

 

I thought this would be a very fitting Scripture to share with you this month. It is 

one of my favorites and it is very timely for sixty-five days before the Best Walk 

Ever!  
“10 Finally, be strong in the Lord and in his mighty power. 11 Put on the full armor of 

God, so that you can take your stand against the devil’s schemes. 12 For our struggle 

is not against flesh and blood, but against the rulers, against the authorities, against 

the powers of this dark world and against the spiritual forces of evil in the heavenly 

realms. 13 Therefore put on the full armor of God, so that when the day of evil comes, 

you may be able to stand your ground, and after you have done everything, to 

stand. 14 Stand firm then, with the belt of truth buckled around your waist, with the 

breastplate of righteousness in place, 15 and with your feet fitted with the readiness 

that comes from the gospel of peace. 16 In addition to all this, take up the shield of 

faith, with which you can extinguish all the flaming arrows of the evil one. 17 Take 

the helmet of salvation and the sword of the Spirit, which is the word of God. 18 And 

pray in the Spirit on all occasions with all kinds of prayers and requests. With this in 

mind, be alert and always keep on praying for all the Lord’s people.” Ephesians 

6:10-18  

 

We had an awesome second team meeting on July 17, 2021 at UMC in Geroge 

West! We listened to four awesome talks by four awesome speakers! I look forward 

to meeting with the inside team again for our third team meeting on Sat., August 21, 

2021 at UMC in Three Rivers. We will listen to four more awesome talks given by 

four more awesome team members. 

mailto:chriscarter72@hotmail.com


 

 Currently, I have FIFTEEN pilgrim applications in my hands and many, many more in the works!  I am still 

praying for a full walk because I know with all my heart that there are EVEN more than 36 women out there who 

need to feel God’s love for 72 hours to make a grand difference in their lives and in their walk with the Lord! Please 

pray about sponsoring someone you love who would truly benefit from the Walk to Emmaus experience as much as 

you and I did! 

 

Looking ahead: Our fourth and last team meeting with the full team will be held on Sat. Sept. 18th at FUMC 

Beeville, TX.  The September Gathering on Sept. 16th will be held at Brush Country Church in George West, TX. 

This Gathering will include Team Consecration, so all our team needs to make plans to attend!  Lastly, the 

Windmill Emmaus Women’s Walk #71 is scheduled to begin on Thurs., Oct. 7 th at 10:00 a.m. SHARP! It is very 

important for all team members to be prompt as we will have many things to do before the pilgrims arrive at 6:00 

p.m. 

 

I hope to see everyone at the next Gathering scheduled for August 19, 2021 at FUMC Beeville.  

I hope and pray you all have an awesome rest of the summer before school starts.  Have fun, but be very 

safe!  Every one of you are very precious to me! 

 

De Colores,  

Susan “Doc” Warner 

Lay Director Walk # 71 

 500 South Hillside Drive # 2101 

Beeville, TX. 78102 

 361-877-9880 

drsusanwarner@yahoo.com 

 
Please begin praying for all our pilgrims by name: Melissa Meredith, Andrea Westmoreland, Joane McDonough, Kelly 
Roemisch, Bailey Serrata, Jennifer Wheat, Geraldine Gonzalez, Rebecca Glaeser, Kori Moore, Belinda Munoz, Olivia Foraker, 
Ava Gibson, Chelsea Elliott, Doris Page, and Denise Rhodes. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

FIRST UNITED 

METHODIST CHURCH  

106 E. CLEVELAND ST.     

BEEVILLE, TEXAS 

78102 

WINDMILL EMMAUS COMMUNITY  

BOARD MEMBERS  2021 

Danny Denson        (Community Lay Director)  

Jessica Kuehlem         (Assistant Community Lay Director) 

Leanne Fox                 (Secretary) 

Tricia Denson             (Treasurer) 

Tanya Morgan            (Community Board Rep)             

Adrienne Zermeno      (Community Spiritual Director)                                                

Ralph McMullen         (Assistant Spiritual Director) 

Don Taylor                  (Assistant Spiritual Director) 

Dean Fleming              (Assistant Spiritual Director) 

Susan Warner 

Christi Morgan     

Tenee Renard         

Regina Terry  

Candy Fuller          

Tamara Crisp 

Albert Constante 

Debbie   Benavidez       

 

To receive the Breeze via email send your email address to windmillprayers@gmail.com and The Denson’s will 

send the Breeze to your email address. 

Windmill Emmaus Financial Report 

General Operating Fund           $ 16,483.68 

Scholarship Fund            $   3,643.50 

Total Funds Available            $ 20,127.18 

Gathering attendance                               

 

 If you are unable to attend monthly gatherings but 

would like to contribute to the financial needs of 

your Windmill Emmaus Community, donations can 

be sent to Tricia Denson (treasurer), P. O. Box 26, 

Beeville, Texas 78104. 

 

  

mailto:windmillprayers@gmail.com

